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DIVISION OF NEUROLOGY ANO NEUROSURGERY 

September 9, 1955. 

Professor del Rio Hortega 
Histological Laboratory 
University of Madrid 
Madrid, Spain 

Dear Professor Hortega: 

In Dr. Vincent's laboratory in Paria 1 have seen the Proeeedings 
oí the International Congress íor Caneer, held in Madrid in Oetober, 
1955, whieh contain a chapter written by you on tumors oí the nervous 
system. 1 would be very grateful to you ií you could tell me where 1 
might obtain tbis important article. We do not have it in our library. 

With many thanka and kindest regards, 1 am, 

Always sincerely yours, 

PB:JN pereiValr::::::.~ 


